
 

 

Boarshaw Primary Coffee Afternoon  
Friday 17th November 2023 - 2pm-3pm. 

 

Come along to our coffee afternoon and enjoy a drink and cake 😊 

There will be an opportunity to speak to staff and other parents of 

pupils with a Special Educational Need.  

We are hoping to set up a network/support group for parents. This will 

include supporting parents, signposting to external agencies, in school 

support and establishing a parent support group.  

Please come along and share your thoughts and ideas.  

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

 


